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From mountain to sea

 English as an Additional Language Service (EAL)
EAL Pre-enrolment 

Parental letter re. Pupil Enrolment Meeting - English 


EAL Bilingual Pupil Enrolment Meeting 

Dear Parent

Thank you for contacting    …… Primary/Academy and providing the details 
required for the enrolment/admission of your son/daughter.

The information will be passed on to the enrolling Depute Head Teacher (DHT).

You will be contacted by phone to arrange a suitable time for you and your son/daughter to attend an enrolment meeting in the school.

An interpreter will be present at this meeting to assist you and your son/daughter to:

· understand the questions you will both be asked to complete the various school forms

· understand the Scottish education system and school procedures

· ask about any information you are uncertain about.

Please bring the following documents to the enrolment meeting: 

· Your child's birth certificate

· Proof of your address
· Child’s previous school reports

· Child’s Medical information

NB. Without these documents the school may be unable to enrol your son/daughter.  

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing you and your son/daughter at the enrolment meeting.
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